
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LA weekly eRed Bag mailing 

Week beginning 15 January 2018  

This email is an official communication to schools from the North Yorkshire 

Children and Young People’s Service.  

 

In this issue: 

 SEND – Consultation now live - use of Special Provision Capital Funding    
 Governance Policies 
 Safeguarding in Education Update 
 School Census Guide 
 Equalities, Well-being and PSHE newsletter – Spring 2018 
 HR Newsletters 
 North Yorkshire Annual Leadership Conference 
 Supporting bereaved Staff in the workplace 
 KS1 and KS2 free Pupil Eco Days 
 NYSCB Briefing - Serious Case Review – Radicalisation’ 

 

Information, updates and guidance 

 

SEND – Consultation now live - use of Special Provision Capital Funding    

Audience: All Schools  

We are now consulting on plans for the use of Special Provision Capital 
Funding, which must be published in March 2018 in order for the County 
Council to receive capital funding to increase places and improve facilities 
for children and young people with Education, Health and Care Plans. This 
plan has links to the overall SEND strategic plan priorities. 

We would be grateful if you could raise the awareness of this with 
colleagues and parents/carers.  

You can provide feedback through an online survey at the following NYCC 
web page: https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/special-provision-capital-funding 

Cascade to:  

Headteachers, SENCOs 

and Chair of Governors  

  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/special-provision-capital-funding
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Governance Policies  

Audience: all schools  

Please click here to view the latest policies for Governors, including the 
most recently updated one named ‘Removal of Governors’ which we hope 
you won’t need to use!  

Cascade to:  

Headteachers, Governors , 
Clerks to Governors   

Action Required:   None 

Contact: Margaret.Burton@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

Safeguarding in Education Update 

Audience: all schools  

Please visit http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/child-protection-and-
safeguarding-schools to view updated information/resources on Peer-on-
peer abuse, Safer Internet Day 2018, Keeping children safe in education 
and New Government guidance on sexual violence and harassment 
between children.  
 

Cascade to:  

Headteachers,   Chairs of 

Governors and 
Safeguarding Governor 
Leads  

Action Required:   None 

 

School Census Guidance 

Audience: all schools  

Please visit the CYPSinfo page on School Census to view the DFE School 
Census Guidance notes 2017-18 .  

Cascade to:  

Headteachers,   Admin staff  

Action Required:   None 

 

Equalities, Well-being and PSHE newsletter – Spring 2018 

Audience: all schools  

Please click here to see our latest newsletter full of networking / training 
opportunities, safeguarding updates, student voice updates, EAL updates, 
LGBT updates and much, much more!  
 

Cascade to:  

All staff 

Action Required:   None 

 

HR Newsletters 

Audience: all schools  

Please click here for the HR Newsletters for Schools and 
 here for the one specifically for academies.  
 

Cascade to:  

All staff 

Action Required:   None 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/general-information-governors
mailto:Margaret.Burton@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/child-protection-and-safeguarding-schools
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/child-protection-and-safeguarding-schools
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/school-census
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Data%20and%20info%20mgt/2017_to_2018_School_Census_Guide_V1_5.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Data%20and%20info%20mgt/2017_to_2018_School_Census_Guide_V1_5.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Teaching/Health%20and%20Wellbeing%20PSHE/Spring%202018%20Equalities%20Well-being%20and%20PSHE%20newsletter.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Human%20resources/HR%20newsletters/Jan%202018%20Schools%20Newsletter.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Human%20resources/HR%20newsletters/Jan%202018%20Academy%20Newsletter.pdf
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Events and publicity 

 

North Yorkshire Annual Leadership Conference 

 
Please click here for details of the North Yorkshire Annual Leadership Conference on Friday 4th May 
2018 at The Pavilions Conference Centre, Harrogate. Registration & breakfast buffet from 8.30am, 
Conference starts at 10am until 3.15pm.  
 
This Leadership Conference, organised by your SLG Reps is a great chance to meet with North 
Yorkshire headteachers, senior leaders, and friends old & new. High quality speakers will challenge us 
to reflect on leadership for 21st century learning. 
 

Please complete the form and return to: Mrs Caroline Davies, Goldsborough C of E Primary School, 
Main Street, Goldsborough, North Yorkshire HG5 8NJ 

 

“Supporting bereaved Staff in the workplace” workshop –  
Wednesday 7th February 2018 at Saint Michael’s Hospice in Harrogate  

 
Time: 9.30am -12.30pm    Cost: £50 per person 
 
Would you or a member your organisation’s team benefit from this introductory training? The course 
will be aimed at staff in a commercial, education and health settings who require from time to 
time the skills and strategies to support adults who have been bereaved, but who do not have 
direct responsibility for patient care. This could include Team Leaders, Line Managers, Directors 
and other HR personnel.  We hope that you will finish the training feeling more confident about 
how to support bereaved people in the workplace; will be in a position to review your 
organisation’s support strategies and have the knowledge to signpost people to other specialist 
services. 
 
For more details and to book a place please click here. 

Contact: Beata Mulvaney at St Michael’s Hospice bmulvaney@saintmichaelshospice.org   

 

Few places still available on KS1 and KS2 free Pupil Eco Days 

Time: 9.30am -12.30pm    Cost: £50 per person 
 
Come along with a group of pupils to take part in an action packed Eco Day at the fantastic sustainable 
Bramall Learning Centre at RHS garden Harlow Carr, Harrogate.  Bring up to 30 pupils to take part in 
two interactive workshops on an environmental theme and a self-guided session using spotter and trail 
sheets in the beautiful gardens or the eco building.  Eco Days will run between 10-2pm.  Pupils and staff 
will need warm, waterproof clothing, wellies/ boots and to bring lunch and refreshments.  There is a 100 
pupil limit for each event. Book soon to avoid disappointment via the Harlow Carr booking team, quoting 
the full date and title of the Eco Day you want to attend.  
Ring:  01423 724646    or via email schoolsharlowcarr@rhs.org.uk   
 A: KS1 Eco Day: Thursday 25th January 2017 (last few places remaining) 
 B: KS1/2 Eco Day: Thursday 1st February 2018 (last few places remaining) 
 C: KS2 Eco day: Thursday 8th February 2018 (last few places remaining) 
 
The Eco Days are free to schools who are signed up to the Energy & Sustainability Traded Service, 
there is a £50 charge for schools not part of the service which will be invoiced before the event.   
Please note if places are cancelled within 7 days of the event, a charge may be incurred. 

Contact: Ring:  01423 724646    or via email schoolsharlowcarr@rhs.org.uk    
For general queries about any of the Eco Days please email Ruth Stacey  
(Schools Carbon Reduction Officer) ruth.stacey@northyorks.gov.uk  

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Partnerships/JDP/Flyer%20Conference%202018%20JDP.pdf
https://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=2863&d=0Zu52iqO2f9JWP4ewILOUlqaL6YmZ1xK8JJkwKcnRA&u=https%3a%2f%2fwww%2eeventbrite%2eco%2euk%2fe%2fsupporting-bereaved-staff-in-the-workplace-tickets-33584091923
mailto:bmulvaney@saintmichaelshospice.org
mailto:schoolsharlowcarr@rhs.org.uk
mailto:ruth.stacey@northyorks.gov.uk
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Final call to book on to ‘NYSCB Briefing - Serious Case Review – Radicalisation’. 

Happy New Year. What a better way to start the 2018 than booking yourself on to a free 1 hour Briefing 
about Radicalisation. This is the final call to book on to ‘NYSCB Briefing - Serious Case Review – 
Radicalisation’. 
 
In partnership with North Yorkshire Community Safety Partnership NYSCB are holding a number of 1 
hour briefings aimed at professionals working with Children and Young People within North Yorkshire.  
 
The topic of these briefings are ‘Radicalisation’ and the briefings will cover: 
- Local context to Radicalisation 
- Available Training 
- Response to recent the Brighton and Hove LSCB Serious Case Reviews Siblings W and X . 
- Developments in North Yorkshire 
 
Dates: 
23-Jan-2018  Harrogate District Hospital  40 places left of 80     
24-Jan-2018  Briercliffe Childrens Centre  1 place left of 30   
29-Jan-2018  County Hall  37 places left of 80   
30-Jan-2018  Craven District Council  31 places left of 50   
31-Jan-2018  Selby District Council  25 places left of 65   
 
Book via: https://nyscb.vctms.co.uk/   
Cancellation charging applies to this course: http://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/learning-
improvement/cancellation-charging-policy    
 

 

If you have any queries regarding this weekly mailing please contact marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk.  

Previous issues can be found at: http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag  

https://nyscb.vctms.co.uk/
http://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/learning-improvement/cancellation-charging-policy
http://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/learning-improvement/cancellation-charging-policy
mailto:marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag

